
3/29/2022 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing with deep concern about Bill 1171 the negative effect that it will cause on life itself. 
The Bill mentions individual rights of liberty and equality as a fundamental right, but it 
contradicts with statement, “end their pregnancy” a baby is a human and deserves to live. Life 
begins at conception and life is precious in all stages of life.  Please, I am asking and begging to 
stop this Bill it does not help anyone, especially life at all stages of life.  Thank you in advance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Concerned Citizen (Laura Au)  


